
Dear Conwell Families,                                                                    6/7/21 

 

You are receiving this notice if your student is entering the 6th grade. Please 

prepare to submit the following medical documents on behalf of your student for 

the upcoming school year.  

 Updated Health Physical Form  

Link to health form: https://www.philasd.org/studenthealth/wp-

content/uploads/sites/854/2019/05/Report-of-Physical-Examination-Form_MEH1-1.pdf 

 

 Yearly Health Form (completed digitally) 

Link to digital form: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdej4jw5iFsEccIUYrK4IUWrEdFgCRfxevg

UNb8DcYlkM34Jw/viewform 

 

 Medication Forms (only for medications needed in school) 

Link to medication form: https://www.philasd.org/studenthealth/wp-

content/uploads/sites/854/2018/08/Med-1.pdf 

 

Please schedule an annual physical exam if your child is overdue.  All forms 

can be submitted to the school nurse via email or send a copy to school.  

Interested in getting the COVID Vaccine? Visit www.vaccines.gov or call 1-

800-232-0233 to find the closest location for all family members 12 and older.  

Please feel free to reach out to me via email oefunnuga@philasd.org or cell phone 

267 625 2101.  

 

Stay well! 

Nurse Tosin  
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